
I urge my State representatives to vote YES on HB2927 in support of the National Popular Vote. 
 
I want the state I love to join with others to guarantee that the President elected is the candidate who 
received the most popular vote from all the states in the Union. 
 
Roxanne Nelson 
Portland, OR 97202-1667 
 


